
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              
 ‘This project is supported by Bass Coast Landcare Network through 

funding from the Australian Government’s National Landcare 
Program and Port Phillip and Westernport Catchment Management 
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Event Details 

Date:                  Friday 21st February 2020. 
Time:                10.00 am to 1.30 pm.  
Meeting point:            Bus will be leaving from Bass Coast Landcare Network Office at        
                               8.30am.   
                                        Google Maps:  https://goo.gl/maps/C1vWRZxJgNJNCChx5 
                                    Morning tea and lunch provided. 
                                    Charge- $10 to contribute to hire of bus.  (cash only on day) 
 
  

Diversification and Innovation Discussion Group Farm Visit. 
 

Welcome to Peninsula Avocados.   Owner, Steve Marshall has been growing 
avocados on the Mornington Peninsula for over 25 years and operates 2 companies 
that grow, harvests, processes, packages and sells avocados.  The majority of the 
produce is sold into the Epping whole fruit market.  The complexity of growing 
avocados on the Mornington Peninsula requires different management strategies 
to other areas of Australia. A changing climate has also delivered challenges such 
as lack of water, salinity and extreme heat days.  Come along to this exciting day 
and learn more about Avocado growing in Southern Victoria. 

 

Registration essential by Wednesday 19th February 2020. 
 

To register please visit:  
https://peninsulaavocado.eventbrite.com.au 

 

For more information contact Joel Geoghegan on 
joel.geoghegan@basscoastlandcare.org.au 

or phone on 03 5678 2335. 

 


